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Hello All, 

 

Membership in the chapter: 

 

5 Complimentary members who receive the newsletter for free. 

5 Plus Memberships 

5 Regular Members 

 

15 Members Total 

 

NOTE: Most of the membership receives the newsletter via regular mail. 

 

Not much tower work occurred in the state this year. 

 

The State Forests & Parks Dept. is still planning to make repairs to the Mt. Olga Fire Tower, located 

about 4 Miles East Of Wilmington in Molly Stark State Park. This tower received a grant for the repairs, 

but apparently the governor’s administration has not funded the grant, so the repairs are ‘on hold’ for 

now. Some of the repairs include adding fencing to the stairs and landings.  

 

Mark Haughwout, FFLA – VT. Chapter Member 

 

 


